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REPORT

ON

THE FACULTY OF APPLIED SCIENCE

MnGILL UNIVERSITY.

DEVELOPMENT AND PROFESSIONAL TRAINING.

Shortly before his death, the late Dean H.M. MacKay 

wrote an account of the development of the Faculty of Applied

article appeared in the "McGill News" for June 1930TheScience.
and dealt with many matters which would otherwise have claimed a

the work of the Faculty such as you ask for

An earlier report, also

place in^

in your letter of November 26th,1930.

report on

from the pen of our late Dean, and published in the "McGill News"

contains summaries of the replies of graduates of the Faculty to

information regarding theirquestionnaires designed to secure

and to obtain their views on the question of theactivities
course in particular.college training of engineers and on their own 

The inquiry was sent to all graduates of the Faculty prior to and

whose addresses were known.

made at the same time by the

including the year 1924

Similar inquiries were

It is believedleading engineering schools of the United States.

number of replies represents fairly the experience

made under the
that the large 

and opinion of our graduates. The survey was


